
Dear Mr Stevenson and Ms. Evans, 
 
As an active investor in Canadian business both within and outside the   
stock markets I do not see the need to divulge any more of my personal   
information than I am already required to do when entering into   
investments.  Reputable companies are currently advising prospective   
clients of the risks of their investing.  I consider it my   
responsibility to do my due diligence and be aware of the investment   
that I am putting my money into. 
 
Kathy Helfrick 
Calgary,AB 


